

Dear Kristina

re: app 2016/3853/P Flat B 69 Torriano Avenue

Thank you very much for your email, which I have just received. I note everything you say but nevertheless, having considered all the information available on the proposed extension, I have decided that I wish to record my objection to it on the grounds of an invasion of my privacy. There would be a clear view from Flat B into my glass-ceilinged kitchen. The 'obscured' windows, being south facing and pertaining to a bathroom and a kitchen, would be open for much of the year. Additionally, due to the slope downwards from Torriano Ave to Torriano Cottages, a 'first' floor extension would look more like a second floor extension and, at 6 foot from my boundary, would look very large. This whole project is rather distressing and so I hope my comments will be given due consideration.

Many thanks.

Catherine Freeman